
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE KEITH COUNTY BOARD OF 
COMMISSIONERS 

 
Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Keith County Board of Commissioners will 
be held on Wednesday, February 22, 2017 at 8:00 a.m. in the County Board Meeting 
Room at the Keith County Courthouse in Ogallala, NE.  The meeting is open to the 
public.  Agenda for this meeting is kept continuously current and is available for public 
inspection at the office of the County Clerk in the Keith County Courthouse, Ogallala, 
NE. 
 
Sandra Olson 
Keith County Clerk 


